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From: Google Docs <d+MTAzNzY3NjkzNTI4ODM2ODQ1MTIw@docs.google.com>


Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 3:25 PM


To: evan.sawyer@noaa.gov


Subject: 20181116_ROC Proposed Action_NOAA_(internal)


Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal and J. Stuart - NOAA Federal added comments and suggestions to 20181116_ROC


Proposed Action_NOAA_(internal)

New


2 comments, 4 suggestions


New


Comments


J. Stuart - NOAA Federal


Does the refill calculation take into account water year types?


ReplyOpen


J. Stuart - NOAA Federal


contractors


As an aside, this would indicate that water availability for contracts has been systematically over allocated and is likely


to get worse with climate change and changes in precipitation patterns.
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Suggestions


Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Replace: “the fish” with “fall-run Chinook salmon”


ReplyOpen


Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Add: “instream demands and”
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Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Replace: “second” with “other”


ReplyOpen


Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Replace: “First” with “One”


ReplyOpen
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